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Foundation Home Learning 

21st – 25th January 2019 

 

This week in Foundation has been filled with super learning, enthusiastic team work and looking after 

each other – we have lots of sickness, colds and sniffles going around. Our Golden Learning Behaviour 

this week has been ‘Love a Challenge’ and the children have certainly applied this daily. 

This week in Phonics Len has introduced our new digraphs ai, oo (moon) and oo (look) plus tricky words 

my and her. If you would like any ideas or resources to help support your children at home please ask 

your class teacher. Now the children are learning digraphs, it enables them to access so many more 

wonderful stories and words to read independently. Please do keep encouraging their reading at home 

and in the environments all around you – at least three times weekly. 

This week our learning in Literacy has been based around the Spinderella. We have been practising 

writing words and sentences and also looking at non-fiction mini beast books. The children have made 

paper mache Spinderella to decorate our classrooms – it was a lot of fun and very messy! 

In maths we have been using Spinderella to talk about more and less – using a spider to see if we can 

put the same amount of legs on each side.  Sometimes the spider had 7 on one side and 1 on another 

and we had to work out which had more and which had less  

Home Learning:  

 Can you go make, draw, paint, create the character of the group your child is in (they 

should know)? Please upload any photos of your child making these on Tapestry as we would 

like to print them off and display the photos in some wonderful Gruffalo picture frames we 

have been given 

 

 

Coffee Morning – On Tuesday morning at 8.50 – 9.30am Miss Tickle 

will be opening up the school café for Foundation parents to pop in and 

have a chat - I would love to see as many of you as possible! 

 

 

 


